
(Translation) 
 

Motion on 
“Reviewing the holiday policy” 
moved by Hon POON Siu-ping 

at the Council meeting of 9 January 2019 
 
 
Motion as amended by Hon HO Kai-ming 
 
That the existing disparity between the number of general holidays and that of 
statutory holidays has resulted in varying numbers of holidays for employees; in 
this connection, this Council urges the Government to expeditiously review the 
outdated holiday policy, increase the number of statutory holidays to bring it on 
a par with that of general holidays so that all employees in Hong Kong are 
entitled to the same number of holidays, and designate the Victory Day of the 
Chinese People’s War of Resistance against Japanese Aggression as a statutory 
holiday. 
 


